RIO HONDO INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
DONATION OF REAL PROPERTY

Pursuant to Texas Education Code Section 11.1541, the Rio
Hondo Independent School District will hold a Public Hearing
concerning the donation of real property and improvements
consisting of two and a half (2.5) acres, more or less, formerly
used as a school campus located at 215 W. Colorado St., Rio
Hondo, Texas 78583 to the City of Rio Hondo. Said property is
adjacent to Colorado Street and includes the former Rio Hondo
high school.

The Hearing will be held on March 4, 2024 beginning at
6:15 p.m. in the Administration Building located at 215 West
Colorado Street, Rio Hondo, Texas 78583. The public will be
invited to speak at the hearing.
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